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Bryant, Shellie (Clerks)

From: City Council
Sent: September 21, 2018 6:06 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Friday, September 21, 2018 - 18:06 Submitted by anonymous user: 64.110.196.9 Submitted 
values are: 
 
Date: Friday, September 21, 2018 
To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council First Name: Peter Last Name: Warkentin 
Email:  
Address:  32nd. St. West 
City: Saskatoon 
Province: Saskatchewan 
Postal Code:  
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):   
Subject: farmers market 
Meeting (if known):   
Comments: I have been a patron of the Saskatoon Farmers Market for decades. My family and I frequent the 
market for locally sourced produce of all kinds, and meet friends for lunch in a very unique atmosphere. Out of 
town friends marvel at what the farmers market presently is.  Plans to change the market worry me. Please 
keep the market as it is.  Other cities have tried to incorporate retail outlets into their markets to their detriment. 
LETS NOT LOSE OUR FARMERS MARKET. Thank you. 
Attachments:  
 
 
The results of this submission may be viewed at: 
https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/257857 
 
 




